
Al-Sheikh  met  with  the  new
European Union representative
in Palestine
Today,  Tuesday,  I  met  with  the  new  European  Union
representative  in  Palestine,  His  Excellency  Ambassador
Alexander Stutzman.

We  discussed  the  latest  regional  and  international
developments, and the important and effective role of the
European  Union  in  finding  a  solution  to  the  Israeli-
Palestinian  conflict  and  ending  the  occupation.

The European Union representative affirmed the Union’s firm
support for the Palestinian cause and for a just and equitable
two-state solution to the Palestinian issue.
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